
3 December 2021 

LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 
TOWN COUNCIL OFFICES, CHURCH STREET, LEDBURY, 

HEREFORDSHIRE, HRS !DH Tel: 01531 632306 
Email: admin@.ledburytowncouncil.gov.uk 
Website: www. ledburytowncounci I .gov. uk 

TO: Councillors Bannister (Chair), Bradford, Harvey, Howells, Hughes, 
Knight, Manns (Town Mayor - Ex-officio), Morris, Sinclair and Troy 

You are hereby summoned to attend a meeting of the Planning Committee which will 
be held in the Burgage Hali, Church Street, Ledbury, on Thursday, 9 December 
2021 at 7 .00 pm for the purposes of transacting the business set out below. 

Yours faithfully 

� 
Angie Price 

Clerk 

FILMING AND RECORDING OF COUN CIL MEETINGS 
Members of the public are permitted to film or record meetings to which they 
are permitted access, in a non-disruptive manner. Whilst those attending 
meetings are deemed to have consented to the filming, recording or 
broadcasting of meetings, those exercising the rights to film, record or 
broadcast must respect the rights of other people attending under the Data 
Protection A ct (GDPR) 2018 

AG EN DA 

1. To receive apologies for absence

2. To receive any declarations of interest and written requests for
dispensations

(Members are invited to declare disclosable pecuniary interests and other
interests in items on the agenda as required by the Ledbury Town Council Code
of Conduct for Members and by the Localism Act 2011)
(Note: Members seeking advice on this item are asked to contact the Monitoring
Officer at Herefordshire Council at least 72 hours prior to the meeting)













PRESENT: 

LEDBURY TOWN COUNCIL 

MIUTES OF A MEETING OF THE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

HELD ON 

11 NOVEMBER 2021 

Councillors Bannister (Chair), Bradford, Howells, Knight, Morris and Troy 

ALSO PRESENT: Angela Price- Town Clerk 

P498 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE 

Apologies for absence were received from Councillors Manns, Harvey 
and Hughes. 

P499 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

None received. 

P500 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 

Residents of Bramley Close were given the opportunity to raise their 
concerns in respect of planning application 213685 - 19 Bramley 
Close, which had been considered at the previous meeting of the 
Planning Committee. 

They advised that they wanted to object to this planning application on 
the grounds that they did not believe it was a one storey extension as 
proposed, but that it appeared to be a two storey extension. They 
advised that Bramley Close consists of a number of bungalows and 
should this planning application be approved it would not be in keeping 
with the current properties. 

Their rationale for wanting to object to the panning was that the plans 
appear to show that the proposed height of the extension as the same 
as the apex of the building and that it will take over approximately 1/3 of 
the current garden space. They also stated that the plans show a flight 
of stairs leading to a loft space above the proposed ground floor 
extension, which adds to their belief that this is not a single storey 
extension. 

The residents also made Members aware that they believe this 
extension will devalue their property, as the extension will be less than 
2m away from their property. 

They urged Members of the Planning Committee to revisit this 
application with the points the residents had raised in mind. 




























